
2020 SHAKER 7 RACE CANCELLED 
 
 

Due to the uncertainty generated by the COVID-19 virus, the 2020 Shaker 7 Race 
scheduled for June 28th has been cancelled. 

 
Stay at home orders have made it difficult to properly plan for the event.  It is also 

hard to judge what the participation rate would be this year, as people may be 
reluctant to assemble in large groups even if the threat of the virus has diminished. 

 
The Shaker 7 is always a fun event, and, of course, a major fundraiser for EVA’s 

community building efforts.  We were reluctant to cancel, and will miss seeing old 
friends and making new acquaintances. 

 
We look forward to seeing you in 2021!  (June 27th) 


